KNVR, 102.5, FALLON, NV REASON FOR SILENCE AND EXTENSION

During the fourth quarter of 2022 KNVR had its lease for its antenna site canceled. This site
was located on property owned by Northway's local Nevada attorney. This attorney passed away and
his estate decided to sell the antenna property. As such, the KNVR antenna tower has been removed. A
different site has already been identified and when weather conditions improve in May of 2023
construction of a new KNVR antenna tower will commence.

A more suitable radio tower location for KNVR was identified in June and July of 2023.
Leasing negotiations are in process for a lease at this tower site which includes an already constructed
tower site with electrical service already installed. A construction permit for this site will be filed in the

coming 60 days for this site. An extension of this silent STA is requested until 3/31/2024.



